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September 19, 2018

To: CID Chief
Concerned Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

In preparation for the conduct of the 2018 Division Science and Technology Fair, there will be a
meeting of Bulacan Secondary Science Teachers Association (BSSTA) on September 25, 2018 (9:00AM)
at Guiguinto National Vocational High School, Guiguinto, Bulacan.

Transportation and snack allowance of the attendees shall be charged against any school funds
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

This letter serves as travel authority of the participants.

An attendance of 100% is hereby enjoined.

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Ed,D., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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